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Dear Madam/ Sir, 
 
Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education..!! 
 
It is to inform you that to help the student community in the difficult situation 
arising out of the suspension of physical classes and closure of physical 
libraries arising out of COVID-19 Lockdown, the National Digital Library of 
India (NDLI) has initiated specially designed collections of e-resources for a 
specific group of students. 
 
Please visit https://www.ndl.gov.in/ or https://ndl.iitkgp.ac.in/ to access these 
resources free of cost. 
 
NDLI is constantly updating these collections and features. Communication 
about these enhancements is being sent periodically through NDL India social 
networking pages. Stay tuned to these channels. 
Facebook:https://www.facebook.com/NDLIndia 
Twitter:https://twitter.com/NDLIndia 
Instagram:https://www.instagram.com/NDLIndia/ 
Linkedin:https://in.linkedin.com/company/ndlindia 
 
AICTE requests you to spread this information among your faculty and 
students to get benefited from NDLI. 
 
Stay safe, take care of your near and dear ones and continue your study 
effectively during this unprecedented challenging time the entire human race is 
facing. Together, we shall learn, share, grow and get through this as a nation. 
 
Best Regards, 
AICTE 
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